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LETTER FROM THE EDITORS

Dear Readers:

With tlte' Weathér Bureau threatening us. with snow every other day, it is
hard to realize that Easter has gone by two weeks ago. Without bothering with
the usual excuses, we ask forgiveness for the delay in publishing this Easter
issue of EXTERNALLY YOURS.

Pat Macoun's little chicks on the co-.er will amuse you, no doubt. They
are the main reason for this issue being called Easter 1964.

Last December, we had asked for articles on extraordinary or strange
people one meets while living abroad. Most of the articles received dealt with
unforgettable incidents. They were welcome just the same and we offer our sincere
thanks to their authors.

We would like the_ next issue :to contain articles on life at a post in the

United States, and we ask those that are or have been posted at the Embassy in

Washington, at the UN in New York and at the various consulates to send their
contribution by the end of May, so that we may go to. press some time in June.

"Externally Yours"

The Edi tors

April 10, 1964


